
Submitter: matt krajicek 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development, Small 
Business, and Trade 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3329 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Matt Krajicek, and I am a proud member of Teamsters Local 305, 

working as a production vehicle driver in Oregon’s film industry. I am writing to urge 

you to increase our state’s film tax incentives to attract more productions and create 

more jobs for local workers. 

 

This industry has been transformative for me, providing a livable wage and the 

opportunity to work alongside talented, artistic, and highly skilled professionals. Many 

of us have families and loved ones who depend on the stability this industry provides. 

Beyond supporting workers, film productions generate significant economic benefits 

for our communities—boosting local businesses such as hotels, restaurants, and 

service providers, while also contributing through permits, property rentals, and other 

expenditures. 

 

Although the industry has faced challenges, particularly in recovering from the impact 

of COVID-19, it has persevered and remains a vital part of Oregon’s economy. With 

stronger incentives, we can ensure its continued growth, attract more productions, 

and solidify Oregon’s reputation as a premier filming location. 

 

I respectfully ask for your support in increasing the budget for film tax incentives so 

that we can continue to thrive—not only as workers but as a city and state that 

benefits from this vibrant industry. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Matt Krajicek 

Teamsters Local 305 


